
NOTICE TO THE BAR

 APPELLATE DIVISION INCLEMENT WEATHER CLOSINGS

During the months of December through March, when traveling conditions may be hazardous because of bad weather,
 counsel may be in doubt as to whether the Appellate Division will sit as scheduled. For reports concerning
 cancellation of Appellate Division sittings, please listen to the following radio stations:

 KYW 1060 AM Philadelphia
 WHWH 1350 AM Princeton
 WKXW 101.5 FM/1450 AM Trenton/Southern NJ
 WJUX 103.1 FM Dumont

 or check the Judiciary's website at: www.judiciary.state.nj.us/closings.htm

If you do not hear or see a cancellation notice, please report to court at the appropriate time and place.

As a last resort, you can call the Clerk's Office (609-633-7079) and, if someone has been able to get there, you will be
 provided with whatever information is available.

Dated: December 11, 2002 
 James M. Flynn
 Clerk of the Appellate Division

  


